Thank You!

1 message

From: Michael Corcoran <

Date: Mon, May 15, 2023 at 1:57 PM

Subject: Thank You!

To: michele.randall@sgcity.org <michele.randall@sgcity.org>

Dear Mayor,
Thank you for your decision to shut down public comments at the City Council meetings. Enough is enough already!

It is past time these culture warriors that take their cues from fringe television/radio programs and attempt to apply them
to city council-related business.

Your decision is deeply appreciated by me and my neighbors here in Sunriver, and we will not forget how you have
decisively dealt with these fringe characters whose only intent is to disrupt the business of the City.

Regards,

Mike Corcoran



From: Josh Sutton 4G -

Date: Mon, May 15, 2023 at 8:23 PM
Subject: Letter of Support
To: <michele.randall@sgcity.org>

Dear Mayor Randall,

| have been wanting to send you a letter for some time and just have not had the time to get to it. | can't express enough
thanks to you for your recent change to public comment. | have attended 2 different City Council meetings that were
dominated by public comments that seemed extremely divisive and personally uncomfortable to sit through. Our city has
much larger issues to deal with than the issues that seemed to be covered during the public comment period.

I 'am concerned that we live in a community that has a very vocal minority that has been using public meetings to try and
push their agenda. | appreciate that you, and some of the City Council, sees this and you are doing what you can to try
and listen to everyone. | truly believe in the First Amendment and appreciate those that participate in government. The
change to online comment does not seem to be a violation of these rights, and | believe, frees up time for you and the
council to work on the larger issues you are faced with like growth, water, the downtown plan, etc.

Thank you for all that you do for the city and for truly doing what you can to represent all of St. George and not just the
vocal minority.

Cheers,

Josh Sutton



St.George Public Comments <public-comments@sgcity.org>

Website Contact Form: b

1 message

g ] Sat, May 13, 2023 at 7:20 PM

To: public-comments@sgcity.org

The Following Message was Submitted to the Website Contact Form:

Contact Name: Bai
Contact Email:
Contact Phone #:
Subject of Message: Public Comments

I'm a mother of one with one on the way and I'm very frustrated and disappointed with the current city park situation. | am
not comfortable with letting my child play there because they are unsafe and filthy. Last time we attempted he tripped and
was so sad he could play on any slides because the only small one for him was destroyed.
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,k : St.George Public Comments <public-comments@sgcity.org>

comment
1 message

Roberta Robinson G Mon, May 15, 2023 at 11:18 AM

To: "public-comments@sgcity.org" <public-comments@sgcity.org>

Sent from Mail for Windows
I agree that public comment has got out of hand. National and social issues not related to local government issues are not

appropriate for disrupting local government issues. Some members of the Council have agendas not appropriate and
related to important local issues.

Thanks





